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TO:  Board of Directors 
  Mike Fletcher, Executive Director    
FROM: Nathan Hughes, Technical Manager  
SUBJECT: October 2023 Update 
 
 

• MICC Audio/Visual 
o We are installing the new AV equipment in the MICC. We are waiting on quotes for the control 

system. 

• APCO 
o I attended the annual Oregon APCO meeting in Bend.  

• MAJCS 
o The MAJCS mobile user group met again to discuss the new MDC interface development.  
o MAJCS upgraded the operating system of the servers hosting CAD. 

• ODOT 
o We are working with ODOT and MNI to upgrade ODOT’s equipment.  


